
GFWC Brandon Service League

P.O. Box 140

Brandon, FL 33509

Dear Brandon Service League Supporter,

The GFWC Brandon Service League is enthusiastically preparing for our 21st Annual Holiday Home Tour to be held Saturday, December 7, 2013. The Home Tour is our largest fundraiser of the year.

In the past four years, we have raised over $50,000 for charitable organizations, because of the support of local businesses and individuals. Every dollar goes directly to local charities such as ECHO, Boys & Girls Club, Brandon Outreach Clinic and A Kid’s Place. It is a great way to begin the 2013 holiday season and support our community. But we can’t do it alone.

The sponsorship levels are listed below. The various sponsorship benefits are listed on the following page:

Platinum Sponsorship:

$1,000.00


Gold Sponsorship:     
  $500.00

Silver Sponsorship:

  $250.00

Patron of BSL


  $100.00

Please find enclosed the sponsorship information for this year. Send your check payable to GFWC Brandon Service League to the above address. Your check and sponsorship information need to be mailed as soon as possible and returned no later than October 11th, 2013. Remember to enclose a business card/information as you wish it to appear in our Holiday Home Tour brochure. All donations are tax deductable.

Yours in service,

Cindy Martin, Corporate Sponsorship Chair

Diane Burnett, 2nd VP Holiday Home Tour Chair

Dianne Foerster, President

